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Dear Mr Fowler 
 
DVLA Audit of North Devon District Council X124 
 
I refer to the recent audit carried out by Data Sharing Strategy Compliance Team. 
 
The purpose of this audit was to confirm the reason for each vehicle keeper request 
made, identify what evidence was available to support these requests and to see 
how the vehicle keeper data had been used. 
 
Your requests are made directly to DVLA via the WEE System. 
 
I can confirm that the overall audit rating was Green, whereby a High level of 
compliance was demonstrated.  
 
If you have any questions in regards to the above please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sent by e-mail 
 
Sarah Howells 
Data Customer Compliance Manager 
Data Sharing Strategy & Compliance Team 
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